Tuakau Union Parish
Tuakau Union Parish is seeking to appoint a full-time minister.
TUP is currently under Presbyterian oversight.

The Parish celebrated its 50th anniversary in 2023.
TUP has experienced growth over the past two years and
now is diverse ethnically and theologically.  This diversity is
welcomed as enriching. Tuakau enjoys strong ecumenical
relations with the Anglican and Catholic communities.
TUP is financially in a position to seek a full time minister.

TUP is looking for a minister who will support these priorities:
1. Biblical preaching with life application.
2. A sense of the importance of serving in the community
3. A desire to see ministry built among children and youth.
4. We will welcome the particular gifts a minister will bring.
5. We recognise that ministry is shared with all the members.

Our comprehensive ministry profile will be send upon our
receiving expressions of interest.

Please contact the Rev. Bruce Graham should you
wish to express interest or enquire further.
bcgraham51@gmail.com  
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